
  
 

 

Greetings! 
  
I am so honored to serve as your president this year. We have important work ahead of 
us at Rotary, and we are going to have a lot of fun as we do it. 

As we build a stronger future for our organization, it’s good that we are reaching out to 
new people and introducing them to Rotary. It’s important that our clubs reflect the 
communities we serve. More diverse voices in our clubs and in our leadership will help 
Rotary stay in touch with a changing world. 

Let’s find every opportunity to show we value every member. Let’s seize this moment to 
build on what we’ve learned, to embrace our new reality, to welcome new faces, and to 
find additional ways to shine. This is how we will have a continuing impact on the world. 

I look forward to hearing about how you’re finding new opportunities to engage and 
make an impact in your club and community. Rotary Opens Opportunities, both for the 
people we serve and for ourselves. 

Hope to see you soon! 

  

Thank you. 

Andrea Dempsey 

BC Club President, 2022-23 

 


